
COVID-19 Updates & Discussion Meeting Notes 
April 8, 2020 

Present:  

Chair Brad Sperling, PRRD 

Shawn Dahlen, Chief Administrative Officer, PRRD 

Cindy Bourbonnais on behalf of Bob Zimmer, MP, Peace River 

Kori Elden, Recording Secretary, PRRD 

The meeting commenced at 11:06 am 

Action Items: 

 It is important for the public to know we are staying in contact and coordinating. 

 Agenda Item at April 9, 2020 PRRD Board Meeting – PRRD made an FOI request asking the 

province for all available information regarding the gravel pit above Old Fort. Permits were 

issued for the gravel pit but nothing has been received for the FOI request.  

 There has been ongoing conversation with BC Hydro about an Emergency Response Plan for Site 

C. A plan is in place and BC Hydro will be sharing information ASAP by mail outs or door-to-door 

handouts. 

 Initiatives for seniors: 

o Dawson Creek Society for Community Living has initiatives for seniors in the South 

Peace. 

o New Horizons/United Way funding has been sent for seniors in the North Peace. 

o PRRD is available for any support needed.  

 Chair Sperling will be attending meetings in Victoria regarding a variety of topics (forestry, 

environment, and education) once the COVID-19 pandemic is over.  

The meeting finished at 11:16 am 


